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Dear parent/carer, 

 

After last year’s very successful presentation evening we will be continuing the tradition. The presentation will 

take place on Friday 28th April at the school, doors opening at 6pm in the main hall for a 6:30pm start. 

I would like to keep the event very traditional, as they go through their rugby careers they will attend a 

number of these. The format for the evening will be a buffet reception followed by speeches from the captains 

and coaches for each team and awards, drinks will also be available to purchase throughout the evening. 

Guest for the evening will be some of our former students, who have gone on to play for professional clubs or 

at a high level. We would like to keep the evening formal, so students are to arrive in their uniform if in year 

7/8/9 and with an option of suits for the year 10 and senior players. 

Parents are obviously invited to the event, it would be great to get to meet you all and celebrate what an 

amazing club we run within a school environment. 

 

If you are able to get the money back to me on by the 24th April which is the Monday we return back from 

Easter break, although before Easter would be great. 

Tickets will cost £8 and are available from the school shop or myself in PE. 

I look forward to seeing you all on the 28th. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Lee Pickles, Head of Rugby 

 

 

 


